DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL JAMMU SESSION (2018-19)

REVISION SHEET (HALF YEARLY EXAMINATION)

Sub: English Class:III

Topics: :L-3 Anna's Diary, L-4 – Ma Liang and the Magic Paintbrush, L-2 How the Tiger Got its stripes, kinds of sentences, Articles, Genders, Pronouns, Adjective and their Kinds, Degree of comparison of Adjectives.

Q1.Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below:-

Trees are those silent wonders of nature that make life on the earth possible. And yet, everyday thousands of trees are cut down .Trees are a blessing for us in many ways. They give us food, paper , medicines and wood. They provide shade and shelter , not just for humans but for the many creatures who live on them . Trees absorb carbon dioxide and release oxygen and give us cool and clean air. They prevent soil erosion, especially on mountain slopes and hilly areas.

Unfortunately human beings are destroying trees without any thought . The shrinking forest cover is the main reason for global warming . Loss of forests means loss of habitat and the disappearance of many species of plants , birds , animals and insects. Therefore we should all pledge to grow more trees.

A. Choose the most appropriate option:-

i. The silent wonders of nature that make life possible on earth are:-								
(a) humans	(b) trees		(c) animals					
ii. Trees absorb carbon dioxide and release :-								
(a) oxygen	(b) nitrogen	(c) helium						
(B) State true or false:-								
(i) Humans are destroying trees without any thought. ()								
(ii) Trees prevent soil erosion. ()								
(C) Answer the following questions:-								
(i) What is the main reason for global warming?								
(ii) Write any four uses of trees?								

COMPREHENSION (Lesson based)

Q2 . A	answer the following questions:-
(i) Wh	no suggested Anna keep a diary and why?
(ii) W	hy did Ma Liang draw pictures with stones?
(iii) W	Thy did the emperor put Ma Liang into prison?
(iv) W	as the tiger surprised to see the buffalo working for man?
(v) Wl	no had tied the tiger to a tree?
	<u>Grammar</u>
Q3. W	rite the kinds of the given sentences:-
i.	February is the shortest month of the year.
ii.	Have they performed their duty?
iii.	Ah! I fell down and broke my bone.
iv.	Is he your best friend?
Q4. I	Fill in the blanks with suitable pronouns:-
i.	What arereading ,John?
ii.	Neha is watering the plants loves gardening.
iii.	1
iv.	These shirts are expensive are made of silk .
Q5. U	nderline the adjectives and write their kinds:-
i.	Few people can keep a secret.
ii.	She is seventy years of age.
iii.	Monkeys have long tails.
iv.	What a clever boy you are!
Q6. Fi brack	ill in the blanks with suitable degrees of comparison with the adjective given in the et:-
i.	Sita is than Rita. (pretty)
ii.	This is the of the three knives .(good)
iii.	This book is than mine. (interesting)
Q7. F i	ill in the blanks with suitable articles:- (a,an,the)
i.	He gave meegg , orange andpear .

ii.	umł	orella is	useful thi	ng .				
iii.	The famous buildings in India areRed Fort, Taj Mahal andQutab							
	Minar .							
iv.	I saw	_English ı	man ,Eı	uropean and	Indian .			
Q8. R	ewrite the g	given sente	ences after cl	nanging the gend	ers of the underlined	l nouns:-		
i.	This boy i	s my <u>neph</u>	<u>ew</u>					
ii.	• • •							
iii.	·——							
iv.	. The <u>actress</u> was wearing a beautiful dress.							
Q9. M	latch the wo	ords with	their meaning	gs:-				
i.	destroyed		intelligent					
ii.	puzzled	puzzled the ruler of an empire.						
iii.	clever	•						
iv.	emperor	or could not be seen or found again						
(B) F	rame senter	nces using	g words:-					
(i) de	stroyed (ii)	puzzled	(iii) clever	(iv) emperor				
Q10 .	Circle the o	old one out	t :-					
i.	fill	sleep	read	good.				
ii.	bunch	army	had	cattle.				
Q11.	Write the op	pposite of	underlined w	ords:-				
	-		•	t was <u>closed</u> yeste	•			
2.	My father i	is <u>young</u> b	ut my grandfa	ther is	·			
Q12 V	Vrite a para	graph in	about 50-60 v	vords describing	the topic <u>"Importan</u>	ce of		
_	papers"			S	•			

Help box :- different newspapers , cheap source of information ,news, hobby , knowledge , habit, world, country, information etc.